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September 7, 2023 

 

Dear Parent: 

As a parent of a student at Blountstown High School, you have the right to know if 
you child has been assigned or has been taught for four (4) or more consecutive weeks by a 
teacher who is not state certified. 
 
As of the date of this letter, your child’s teacher, Mr. Porter Smith, has obtained a Bachelor’s degree 
or higher, but is not certified in the areas of M/J Grade 7 Math or Algebra II. Your child’s teacher is 
currently working to meet state certification requirements and I have full confidence in his ability to 
teach effectively in this assignment.  If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact 
me at 850-674-5724 ext. 22. 
 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Tracy Wood , Principal 
Blountstown High School 

 

 


